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Southeast Alaska relies heavily on the AK State Ferry System.

Continuing to pull funding from the service will do little more than hurt the economies of the
 entire coastal regions of Alaska.

I urge you to do everything you can to ensure we have access to the only reliable source of
 transportation for the region.

thank you
devren bennett
petersburg

-- 
-----------
Homeport Electronics
907.772.3100/907.518.0899
Computer Sales & Service
Marine Electronics
http://www.homeportelectronics.com
Furuno, Garmin, ICOM, Wilson Electronics

mailto:devren@gmail.com
mailto:Finance.Committee@akleg.gov
http://www.homeportelectronics.com/

